Women Viewing Violence
Yeah, reviewing a books women viewing violence could go to your close links
listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be successful. As
understood, attainment does not suggest that you have fabulous points.
Comprehending as skillfully as concurrence even more than other will provide
each success. adjacent to, the revelation as capably as sharpness of this women
viewing violence can be taken as skillfully as picked to act.
Women, Violence, and the Media Drew Humphries 2009 Provocative collection of
essays designed to give students an understanding of media representations of
women's experience of violence and to educate a new generation to recognize and
critique media images of women
Radicalizing Her Nimmi Gowrinathan 2022-02-22 An urgent corrective to the
erasure of the female fighter from narratives on gender and power, demanding
that we see all women as political actors. “Violence, for me, and for the women
I chronicle in this book, is simply a political reality.” Though the female
fighter is often seen as an anomaly, women make up nearly 30% of militant
movements worldwide. Historically, these women—viewed as victims, weak-willed
wives, and prey to Stockholm Syndrome—have been deeply misunderstood.
Radicalizing Her holds the female fighter up in all her complexity as a kind of
mirror to contemporary conversations on gender, violence, and power. The
narratives at the heart of the book are centered in the Global South, and
extend to a criticism of the West’s response to the female fighter, revealing
the arrayed forces that have driven women into battle and the personal and
political elements of these decisions. Gowrinathan, whose own family history is
intertwined with resistance, spent nearly twenty years in conversation with
female fighters in Sri Lanka, Eritrea, Pakistan, and Colombia. The intensity of
these interactions consistently unsettled her assumptions about violence, repositioning how these women were positioned in relation to power. Gowrinathan
posits that the erasure of the female fighter from narratives on gender and
power is not only dangerous but also, anti-feminist. She argues for a deeper,
more nuanced understanding of women who choose violence noting in particular
the tendency of contemporary political discourse to parse the world into
for—and against—camps: an understanding of motivations to fight is read as
condoning violence, and oppressive agendas are given the upper hand by the
moral imperative to condemn it. Coming at a political moment that demands an
urgent re-imagining of the possibilities for women to resist, Radicalizing Her
reclaims women’s roles in political struggles on the battlefield and in the
streets.
Violence against Women Jacqui True 2020-10-27 Violence against women and girls
(VAWG) is a longstanding problem that has increasingly come to the forefront of
international and national policy debates and news: from the US reauthorization
of the Violence against Women Act and a United Nations declaration to end
sexual violence in war, to coverage of gang rapes in India, cyberstalking and
"revenge porn", honor killings, female genital mutilation, and international
trafficking. Yet, while we frequently read or learn about particular
experiences or incidents of VAWG, we are often unaware of the full picture.
Jacqui True, an internationally renowned scholar of globalization and gender,
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provides an expansive frame for understanding VAWG in this book. Among the
questions she addresses include: What are we talking about when we discuss
VAWG? What kinds of violence does it encompass? Who does it affect most and
why? What are the risk factors for victims and perpetrators? Does VAWG occur at
the same level in all societies? Are there cultural explanations for it? What
types of legal redress do victims have? How reliable are the statistics that we
have? Are men and boys victims of gender-based violence? What is the role of
the media in exacerbating VAWG? And, what sorts of policy and advocacy routes
exist to end VAWG? This volume addresses the current state of knowledge and
research on these questions. True surveys our best understanding of the causes
and consequences of violence against women in the home, local community,
workplace, public, and transnationally. In so doing, she brings together
multidisciplinary perspectives on the problem of violence against women and
girls, and sets out the most promising policy and advocacy frameworks to end
this violence.
Understanding Violence Against Women National Research Council 1996-06-07
Violence against women is one factor in the growing wave of alarm about
violence in American society. High-profile cases such as the O.J. Simpson trial
call attention to the thousands of lesser-known but no less tragic situations
in which women's lives are shattered by beatings or sexual assault. The search
for solutions has highlighted not only what we know about violence against
women but also what we do not know. How can we achieve the best understanding
of this problem and its complex ramifications? What research efforts will yield
the greatest benefit? What are the questions that must be answered?
Understanding Violence Against Women presents a comprehensive overview of
current knowledge and identifies four areas with the greatest potential return
from a research investment by increasing the understanding of and responding to
domestic violence and rape: What interventions are designed to do, whom they
are reaching, and how to reach the many victims who do not seek help. Factors
that put people at risk of violence and that precipitate violence, including
characteristics of offenders. The scope of domestic violence and sexual assault
in America and its conequences to individuals, families, and society, including
costs. How to structure the study of violence against women to yield more
useful knowledge. Despite the news coverage and talk shows, the real
fundamental nature of violence against women remains unexplored and often
misunderstood. Understanding Violence Against Women provides direction for
increasing knowledge that can help ameliorate this national problem.
See What You Made Me Do Jess Hill 2019-06-24 Domestic abuse is a national
emergency: one in four Australian women has experienced violence from a man she
was intimate with. But too often we ask the wrong question: why didn’t she
leave? We should be asking: why did he do it? Investigative journalist Jess
Hill puts perpetrators – and the systems that enable them – in the spotlight.
See What You Made Me Do is a deep dive into the abuse so many women and
children experience – abuse that is often reinforced by the justice system they
trust to protect them. Critically, it shows that we can drastically reduce
domestic violence – not in generations to come, but today. Combining forensic
research with riveting storytelling, See What You Made Me Do radically rethinks
how to confront the national crisis of fear and abuse in our homes. ‘A
shattering book: clear-headed and meticulous, driving always at the
truth’—Helen Garner ‘One Australian a week is dying as a result of domestic
abuse. If that was terrorism, we’d have armed guards on every corner.’ —Jimmy
Barnes ‘Confronting in its honesty this book challenges you to keep reading no
matter how uncomfortable it is to face the profound rawness of people’s
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stories. Such a well written book and so well researched. See What You Made Me
Do sheds new light on this complex issue that affects so many of us.’—Rosie
Batty
Male Violence John Archer 2022-11-30 First published in 1994, Male Violence
examines male violence as the major source of human suffering from a wide range
of perspectives. This book contains accessible contributions from a wide range
of psychologists who have studied the many faces of male violence: in childhood
and adulthood; on the street and in the home; towards men, women and children;
and in its sexual and non-sexual forms. These varied topics, together with an
emphasis on naturalistic rather than laboratory-based investigations,
distinguish these researchers from those aiming to make generalizations about
human aggression without considering the issues of sex and gender. In doing so,
Male Violence raises fundamental questions about values which are accepted and
unchallenged by the majority of people living in the modern world. This book
will be of interest to students of psychology, sociology, and gender studies.
Women Viewing Violence Philip Schlesinger 1992 No Marketing Blurb
Indigenous Women and Violence Lynn Stephen 2021-03-23 Indigenous Women and
Violence offers an intimate view of how settler colonialism and other
structural forms of power and inequality created accumulated violences in the
lives of Indigenous women. This volume uncovers how these Indigenous women
resist violence in Mexico, Central America, and the United States, centering on
the topics of femicide, immigration, human rights violations, the criminal
justice system, and Indigenous justice. Taking on the issues of our times,
Indigenous Women and Violence calls for the deepening of collaborative
ethnographies through community engagement and performing research as an
embodied experience. This book brings together settler colonialism, feminist
ethnography, collaborative and activist ethnography, emotional communities, and
standpoint research to look at the links between structural, extreme, and
everyday violences across time and space. Indigenous Women and Violence is
built on engaging case studies that highlight the individual and collective
struggles that Indigenous women face from the racial and gendered oppression
that structures their lives. Gendered violence has always been a part of the
genocidal and assimilationist projects of settler colonialism, and it remains
so today. These structures—and the forms of violence inherent to them—are
driving criminalization and victimization of Indigenous men and women, leading
to escalating levels of assassination, incarceration, or transnational
displacement of Indigenous people, and especially Indigenous women. This volume
brings together the potent ethnographic research of eight scholars who have
dedicated their careers to illuminating the ways in which Indigenous women have
challenged communities, states, legal systems, and social movements to promote
gender justice. The chapters in this book are engaged, feminist, collaborative,
and activism focused, conveying powerful messages about the resilience and
resistance of Indigenous women in the face of violence and systemic oppression.
Contributors: R. Aída Hernández-Castillo, Morna Macleod, Mariana Mora, María
Teresa Sierra, Shannon Speed, Lynn Stephen, Margo Tamez, Irma Alicia Velásquez
Nimatuj
Counseling to End Violence against Women Mollie Whalen 1996-04-10 Feminist
theory has viewed violence against women as being a result of a male-dominated
society; however, traditional counselling approaches to helping battered women
have neither addressed this view nor encouraged social change. The author of
this challenging volume seeks to bridge this gap by incorporating feminist
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theory with counselling practice. Whalen argues that a counsellor working with
an abused woman should not aim merely to empower the client to change a
situation that is intolerable for that particular woman: the counsellor should
also aim to change the social conditions that foster abuse. The author's model
focuses on women collectively seizing power and ending violence against all
women.
Female Aggression Helen Gavin 2014-12-15 This critique explodes the
stereotypical assumption that men are more prone than women to aggression A
cogent and holistic assessment of the theoretical positions and research
concerning female aggression Examines the treatment, punishment and community
response to female aggressive behavior Examines topics including sexual power,
serial murder and the evolution of gendered aggression Treats female aggression
in its own right rather than as a counterpart to male violence
What Causes Men's Violence Against Women? Michèle Harway 1999-09-09 Carefully
organized and tightly edited, this insightful book considers potential causes
of men's violence against women, utilizing a variety of theoretical
perspectives. It summarizes what is known about the multiple causes of men's
violence against women and the importance of identifying men's risk factors in
order to prevent future violence. The editors' approach is unique but
systematic. In chapter 2, the editors present a preliminary multivariate model
that explains men's violence against women by identifying four content areas:
macrosocietal, biological, gender role socialization, and relation factors.
Within these four areas, the editors develop thirteen preliminary hypotheses
about the causes of men's violence against women. In the subsequent chapters
the contributing authors critique or react to specific parts of the
multivariate model and address one or more of the 13 hypotheses in the
presentation of their own ideas about the causes of men's violence against
women. In the concluding chapter, the editors summarize the contributors'
reactions to the original hypotheses by creating a revised multivariate model
of risk factors for men's violence against women. The final model includes
biological, socialization, psychological, psychosocial, relational, and
macrosocietal factors. Furthermore, the model is explained through 13
theoretical propositions, 40 research hypotheses, and over 60 risk variables
related to men's violence against women. The book closes with a discussion of
men's protective, resiliency, and vulnerability factors as well as future
directions for theory development, advocacy, and the prevention of violence
against women.
Coercive Control Evan Stark 2009 Drawing on cases, Stark identifies the
problems with our current approach to domestic violence, outlines the
components of coercive control, and then uses this alternate framework to
analyse the cases of battered women charged with criminal offenses directed at
their abusers.
Scars Across Humanity Elaine Storkey 2015-11-25 Published to coincide with the
UN International Day for the Elimination of Violence Against Women (25 November
2015), Scars Across Humanity is a thoroughly documented investigation into the
causes of violence against women, past and present. Global in scope, and
addressing the issues as they affect women at every stage of life, this
powerful book also offers a probing critique of evolutionary and socialscientific accounts of gender-based violence, and of the role that religion can
play, for good or ill, in the struggle against this worldwide problem.
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Violence Against Women Kathryn Roberts 2018-12-15 Annually, approximately
66,000 women are violently killed in countries around the world. While
historically these crimes were grouped into the general category of homicide,
femicide, the murder of women because of their gender, is now being recognized
as a unique issue and a hate crime. However, some assert that the fact that 80
percent of murder victims are male suggests that the issue of femicide is being
blown out of proportion. This volume explores the forms femicide takes around
the world and potential means of combatting it, and discusses the varying
perspectives on the usefulness of its categorization.
Women, Violence, and the Media Drew Humphries 2009-04-15 Provocative collection
of essays designed to give students an understanding of media representations
of women's experience of violence and to educate a new generation to recognize
and critique media images of women
On Violence and On Violence Against Women Jacqueline Rose 2022-05-17 A
blazingly insightful, provocative study of violence against women from the
peerless feminist critic. Why has violence, and especially violence against
women, become so much more prominent and visible across the world? To explore
this question, Jacqueline Rose tracks the multiple forms of today’s violence –
historic and intimate, public and private – as they spread throughout our
social fabric, offering a new, provocative account of violence in our time.
From trans rights and #MeToo to the sexual harassment of migrant women, from
the trial of Oscar Pistorius to domestic violence in lockdown, from the writing
of Roxanne Gay to Hisham Mitar and Han Kang, she casts her net wide. What
obscene pleasure in violence do so many male leaders of the Western world
unleash in their supporters? Is violence always gendered and if so, always in
the same way? What is required of the human mind when it grants itself
permission to do violence? On Violence and On Violence Against Women is a
timely and urgent agitation against injustice, a challenge to radical feminism
and a meaningful call to action.
Women and Violence Barrie Levy 2008-11-12 When women decide what to wear, where
to go, how to get there, what time of day to be outdoors, and what affects
their sense of security and safety, are they aware that they’re afraid of being
sexually assaulted? Violence against women is, on a global scale, so common
that some experts consider it a “normal” aspect of women’s experiences—and yet
research on the issue is subjective and inconsistent. Women and Violence is a
comprehensive look at the issue of violence against women and its many
appearances, causes, costs and consequences. Understanding that personal
values, beliefs and environment affect an individual’s response to—and
acknowledgement of—violence against women, this book addresses topics such as
global perspectives on violence, controversies and debates, and social change
strategies and activism.
Pornography and Sexual Aggression Neil M. Malamuth 2014-06-28 Pornography and
Sexual Aggression
Restorative Justice and Violence Against Women James Ptacek 2009-11-16
Controversial and forward-thinking, this volume presents a much-needed analysis
of restorative justice practices in cases of violence against women. Advocates,
community activists, and scholars will find the theoretical perspectives and
vivid case descriptions presented here to be invaluable tools for creating new
ways for abused women to find justice.
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Violence Against Women in Asian Societies Linda Rae Bennett 2013-09-13 Violence
against women is a violation of women's human rights and a priority public
health issue. It is endemic worldwide. While much has been written about it in
industrialized societies, there has been relatively little attention given to
such violence in Asian societies. This book addresses the structural and
interpersonal violences to which women are subject, both under conditions of
conflict and disruption, and where civil society is relatively ordered. It
explores sexual violence and coercion, domestic violence, and violence within
the broader community and the state, avoiding sensationalised accounts of socalled cultural' practices in favour of nuanced explorations of violences as
experienced in Cambodia, Thailand, Burma, Indonesia, Malaysia, the Philippines,
Bangladesh, and India.
Rethinking Violence against Women Rebecca Emerson Dobash 1998-09-11 This
cutting-edge volume advances theories, methodologies and policy analyses
relating to various forms of violence against women. Topics covered include:
the nature, importance and variety of cultural contexts in which violence
occurs, is reproduced and may be challenged or changed; the nature and variety
of sexualized violence; and a range of theoretical perspectives on perpetrators
of violence. Taking an interdisciplinary focus on issues that affect community
and state responses, the book includes individual accounts, and incorporates
themes related to authority, sexual proprietariness, asymmetry of violence,
socialization, patterns and deviations of victims and offenders, and social and
cultural contexts.
The Political Economy of Violence Against Women Jacqui True 2012-09-06 Violence
against women is a major problem in all countries, affecting women in every
socio-economic group and at every life stage. Yet, when women enjoy good social
and economic status they are less vulnerable to violence across all societies.
This book develops a political economy approach to understanding violence
against women - from the household to the transnational level - accounting for
its globally increasing scale and brutality.
Law's Relations Jennifer Nedelsky 2011-10-11 Jennifer Nedelsky claims that we
must rethink our notion of autonomy, rejecting the usual vocabulary of control,
boundaries and individual rights. If we understand that we are fundamentally in
relation to others, she argues, we will recognize that we become autonomous
with others.
Women, Violence and Social Change R. Emerson Dobash 2003-12-16 Women, Violence
and Social Change demonstrates how refuges and shelters stand as the core of
the battered women's movement, providing a basis for pragmatic support,
political action and radical renewal. From this base movements in Britain and
the United States have challenged the police, courts and social services to
provide greater assistance to women. The book provides important evidence on
the way social movements can successfully challenge institutions of the State
as well as salutatory lessons on the nature of diverted and thwarted struggle.
Throughout the book the Dobashes' years of researching violence against women
is illustrated in the depth of their analysis. They maintain the tradition
established in their first book, Violence Against Wives, which was widely
accalimed.
Conflict-Related Violence Against Women Aisling Swaine 2018-02-15 This book
expands the current 'weapon of war' discourse on sexual violence, highlighting
a wider spectrum of conflict-related violence against women.
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Violence Against Women Claire M. Renzetti 2005 This is an edited volume of 12
articles previously published in Social Problems that may be considered among
the most influential in the development of the sociological study of violence
against women.
Women, Violence and Social Control Mary Maynard 1987-03-16
Violence against Women Nicole Westmarland 2015-05-05 Violence against women is
an enduring problem around the globe, yet very few books look at the full range
of men’s violences against women – perpetrated in relationships, in the family,
in public spaces, and in institutions. While books that look at different types
of violence, such as domestic violence, ‘honour’ based violence and rape in
isolation are useful for depth, it is only by looking across these different
spheres that the true extent of men’s violences against women becomes clear.
This book usefully covers all of the main forms of violence against women,
looking at it from a research, policy, and practice perspective. Including
discussion of fifteen different types of violence against women, this book is
original in offering an introduction to such a broad range of topics, and for
including chapters on violences that have rarely been written about, as well as
those that are more commonly discussed and those that have been sidelined in
recent years. By bringing together work on violence against women committed by
partners, family members, strangers, acquaintances, institutions and
businesses, this book widens the lens through which we view men’s violences
against women. Violence against Women is essential reading for criminologists
and sociologists who want to be up to date with cutting-edge knowledge on this
topic. It is also an invaluable text for those training to enter or become
qualified in the specialist domestic and sexual violence sector.
Sourcebook on Violence Against Women Claire M. Renzetti 2011 Jonathan Letterman
was an outpost medical officer serving in Indian country in the years before
the Civil War, responsible for the care of just hundreds of men. But when he
was appointed the chief medical officer for the Army of the Potomac, he
revolutionized combat medicine over the course of four major battles Antietam,
Fredericksburg, Chancellorsville, and Gettysburg that produced unprecedented
numbers of casualties. He made battlefield survival possible by creating the
first organized ambulance corps and a more effective field hospital system. He
imposed medical professionalism on a chaotic battlefield. Where before 20
percent of the men were unfit to fight because of disease, squalid conditions,
and poor nutrition, he improved health and combat readiness by pioneering
hygiene and diet standards. Based on original research, and with stirring
accounts of battle and the struggle to invent and supply adequate care during
impossible conditions, this new biography recounts Letterman s life from his
small-town Pennsylvania beginnings to his trailblazing wartime years and his
subsequent life as a wildcatter and the medical examiner of San Francisco. At
last, here is the missing portrait of a key figure of Civil War history and
military medicine. His principles of battlefield care continue to be taught to
military commanders and first responders.
Critical Issues on Violence Against Women Holly Johnson 2014-12-05 Violence
against women is a global problem and despite a wealth of knowledge and
inspiring action around the globe, it continues unabated. Bringing together the
very best in international scholarship with a rich variety of pedagogical
features, this innovative new textbook on violence against women is
specifically designed to provoke debate, interrogate assumptions and encourage
critical thinking about this global issue. This book presents a range of
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critical reflections on the strengths and limitations of responses to violent
crimes against women and how they have evolved to date. Each section is
introduced with an overview of a particular topic by an expert in the field,
followed by thoughtful reflections by researchers, practitioners, or advocates
that incorporate new research findings, a new initiative, or innovative ideas
for reform. Themes covered include: advances in measurement of violence against
women, justice system responses to intimate partner violence and sexual
assault, victim crisis and advocacy, behaviour change programs for abusers, and
prevention of violence against women. Each section is supplemented with
learning objectives, critical thinking questions and lists of further reading
and resources to encourage discussion and to help students to appreciate the
contested nature of policy. The innovative structure will bring debate alive in
the classroom or seminar and makes the book perfect reading for courses on
violence against women, gender and crime, victimology, and crime prevention.
Domestic Violence in Iran Zahra Tizro 2013-06-17 This book offers a new
methodological and theoretical approach to the highly sensitive and complicated
issue of violence against women in contemporary Iran. Challenging the
widespread notion that secularisation and modernisation are the keys to
emancipating women, the author instead posits that domestic violence is deeply
rooted in society and situated in the fundament of current discourses.
Investigating how orthodox jurisprudence as mainstream discourse, together with
social, legal and public norms, help to perpetuate the production and
reproduction of physical, psychological, sexual and economical violence against
women, the author presents and reflects upon narratives, experiences and the
social realities accounting for domestic violence against women. Drawing on
qualitative empirical research, she theorises that the notion of secularization
and modernisation helping to overcome such violence is to some extent
represented by Islamic feminism, secular feminism, and religious
intellectualism, all of which are methodologically examined in the analysis.
Challenging conventional wisdom regarding women’s place in Iran and in wider
Islamic society, this book offers a new insight into violence against Muslim
women and as such will be an important addition to the existing literature in
the areas of gender studies, Middle Eastern and Islamic studies, and Iranian
studies.
Media and Violence Karen Boyle 2005-02-14 Paying equal attention to the
production, content and reception involved in any representation of violence,
this book offers a framework for understanding how violence is represented and
consumed. The discussions are illustrated with topical and well-known examples.
Some Men Michael A. Messner 2015 What does it mean for men to join with women
as allies in preventing sexual assault and domestic violence? Based on life
history interviews with men and women anti-violence activists aged 22 to 70,
Some Men explores the strains and tensions of men's work as feminist allies.
When feminist women began to mobilize against rape and domestic violence,
setting up shelters and rape crisis centers, a few men asked what they could do
to help. They were directed "upstream," and told to "talk to the men" with the
goal of preventing future acts of violence. This is a book about men who took
this charge seriously, committing themselves to working with boys and men to
stop violence, and to change the definition of what it means to be a man. The
book examines the experiences of three generational cohorts: a movement cohort
of men who engaged with anti-violence work in the 1970s and early 1980s, during
the height of the feminist anti-violence mobilizations; a bridge cohort who
engaged with anti-violence work from the mid-1980s into the 1990s, as feminism
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receded as a mass movement and activists built sustainable organizations; a
professional cohort who engaged from the mid-1990s to the present, as antiviolence work has become embedded in community and campus organizations, nonprofits, and the state. Across these different time periods, stories from life
history interviews illuminate men's varying paths--including men of different
ethnic and class backgrounds--into anti-violence work. Some Men explores the
promise of men's violence prevention work with boys and men in schools, college
sports, fraternities, and the U.S. military. It illuminates the strains and
tensions of such work--including the reproduction of male privilege in feminist
spheres--and explores how men and women navigate these tensions. To learn more
please visit somemen.org
Rethinking Violence Against Women Rebecca Emerson Dobash 1998-09-11 Based on a
series of international workshops sponsored by the Harry Frank Guggenheim
Foundations, this cutting-edge volume advances theories, methodologies, and
policy analyses relating to various forms of violence against women. Under the
skillful editorship of Rebecca Emerson and Russell P. Dobash, Rethinking
Violence Against Women is the joint effort of recognized anthropologists,
psychologists, philosophers, sociologists, and historians in the field. Divided
in three parts, this text takes a comprehensive examination of the following
topics: +
News Coverage of Violence against Women Marian Meyers 1996-09-18 Marian Meyers
explores evidence that shows that news coverage in North American cities
routinely depicts criminal violence against females differently from the way it
depicts violence against males. She argues that this serves to perpetuate
traditional, inegalitarian gender stereotyping. Using original research and
qualitative textual analysis, the author discloses the underlying ideology,
myths and assumptions within news coverage, and points out the ways in which
news broadcasting affects how we view the world and our lives. Meyers advocates
a re-examination of crime news from a feminist perspective and a broadening of
traditional understandings of the social construction of news to include issues
of gender, race and clas
Analyzing Violence Against Women Wanda Teays 2019-04-01 This timely anthology
brings into sharp relief the extent of violence against women. Its range is
global and far reaching in terms of the number of victims. There are deeply
entrenched values that need to be rooted out and laid bare. This text offers a
philosophical analysis of the problem, with important insights from the various
contributors. Topics range from sexual assault to media violence, prostitution
and pornography, domestic violence, and sexual harassment. Each of the four
parts include essays which tackle these issues and provide us with tools for
bringing about change. The philosophical approaches to the topic give readers
insight into the harms of interpersonal violence and its impact on the lives of
its victims. Analyzing Violence Against Women calls us to examine public
policies and work for systemic change. In the process, we are reminded that the
concerns of the discipline of Philosophy encompasses issues with a wider scope.
Students will especially benefit from seeing how the various authors grapple
with this pressing issue and clarify why we need to bring about change.
Violence against Women in Politics Mona Lena Krook 2020-07-16 Women have made
significant inroads into political life in recent years, but in many parts of
the world, their increased engagement has spurred attacks, intimidation, and
harassment. This book provides the first comprehensive account of this
phenomenon, exploring how women came to give these experiences a name: violence
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against women in politics. Tracing its global emergence as a concept, Mona Lena
Krook draws on insights from multiple disciplines--political science,
sociology, history, gender studies, economics, linguistics, psychology, and
forensic science--to develop a more robust version of this concept to support
ongoing activism and inform future scholarly work. Krook argues that violence
against women in politics is not simply a gendered extension of existing
definitions of political violence privileging physical aggressions against
rivals. Rather, it is a distinct phenomenon involving a broad range of harms to
attack and undermine women as political actors, taking physical, psychological,
sexual, economic, and semiotic forms. Incorporating a wide range of country
examples, she illustrates what this violence looks like in practice, catalogues
emerging solutions around the world, and considers how to document this
phenomenon more effectively. Highlighting its implications for democracy, human
rights, and gender equality, the book asserts that addressing this issue
requires ongoing dialogue and collaboration to ensure women's equal rights to
participate--freely and safely--in political life around the globe.
Violence Against Women Nancy Lombard 2013 This book addresses the issue of
domestic violence against women, drawing on research findings, policy
developments and current debates to contextualise its alarming prevalence and
to propose informed ways of addressing, through training and practice, the
needs of both victims and perpetrators in current social and related care
provision.
Preventing Violence Against Women and Children Institute of Medicine 2011-09-12
Violence against women and children is a serious public health concern, with
costs at multiple levels of society. Although violence is a threat to everyone,
women and children are particularly susceptible to victimization because they
often have fewer rights or lack appropriate means of protection. In some
societies certain types of violence are deemed socially or legally acceptable,
thereby contributing further to the risk to women and children. In the past
decade research has documented the growing magnitude of such violence, but gaps
in the data still remain. Victims of violence of any type fear stigmatization
or societal condemnation and thus often hesitate to report crimes. The issue is
compounded by the fact that for women and children the perpetrators are often
people they know and because some countries lack laws or regulations protecting
victims. Some of the data that have been collected suggest that rates of
violence against women range from 15 to 71 percent in some countries and that
rates of violence against children top 80 percent. These data demonstrate that
violence poses a high burden on global health and that violence against women
and children is common and universal. Preventing Violence Against Women and
Children focuses on these elements of the cycle as they relate to interrupting
this transmission of violence. Intervention strategies include preventing
violence before it starts as well as preventing recurrence, preventing adverse
effects (such as trauma or the consequences of trauma), and preventing the
spread of violence to the next generation or social level. Successful
strategies consider the context of the violence, such as family, school,
community, national, or regional settings, in order to determine the best
programs.
Radicalizing Her Nimmi Gowrinathan 2021-04-13 An urgent corrective to the
erasure of the female fighter from narratives on gender and power, demanding
that we see all women as political actors. “Violence, for me, and for the women
I chronicle in this book, is simply a political reality.” Though the female
fighter is often seen as an anomaly, women make up nearly 30% of militant
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movements worldwide. Historically, these women—viewed as victims, weak-willed
wives, and prey to Stockholm Syndrome—have been deeply misunderstood.
Radicalizing Her holds the female fighter up in all her complexity as a kind of
mirror to contemporary conversations on gender, violence, and power. The
narratives at the heart of the book are centered in the Global South, and
extend to a criticism of the West’s response to the female fighter, revealing
the arrayed forces that have driven women into battle and the personal and
political elements of these decisions. Gowrinathan, whose own family history is
intertwined with resistance, spent nearly twenty years in conversation with
female fighters in Sri Lanka, Eritrea, Pakistan, and Colombia. The intensity of
these interactions consistently unsettled her assumptions about violence, repositioning how these women were positioned in relation to power. Gowrinathan
posits that the erasure of the female fighter from narratives on gender and
power is not only dangerous but also, anti-feminist. She argues for a deeper,
more nuanced understanding of women who choose violence noting in particular
the tendency of contemporary political discourse to parse the world into
for—and against—camps: an understanding of motivations to fight is read as
condoning violence, and oppressive agendas are given the upper hand by the
moral imperative to condemn it. Coming at a political moment that demands an
urgent re-imagining of the possibilities for women to resist, Radicalizing Her
reclaims women’s roles in political struggles on the battlefield and in the
streets.
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